
 
 

 
 

 
Date:   15th October 2019 
 
Ref No:  MFF/18/11402 

 

 
Oliver McShane 

Mid Ulster Sports Arena 
Tullywiggan Road 

Cookstown 
Co. Tyrone 
BT80 8SG 

 
 

 
Dear Oliver 
 

Multi-Facility Fund- Mid Ulster District Council (MUSA) 
 

Thank you for your application to the above programme.   
 
I am pleased to inform you that your Stage 2 Application has been successful 

and Sport NI now wishes to work with you towards developing your project. 
 

I would also like to highlight that this letter is not a monetary offer of award nor 
does it guarantee that your organisation will be successful in securing an award. 
This letter merely gives your organisation approval to move to the next stage of 

the process. 
 

We look forward to working more closely with you in the coming months to 
progress your scheme and your Development Officer will be in touch to arrange 
a meeting to discuss your requirements in more detail. 

 
In the interim, i would request that you complete the attached proforma and 

return to kevincourtney@sportni.net  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

 
 
 

William Devlin 
Capital Investments Manager 

 
Enc. CPD Grant Funded – Project Information Details form. 

mailto:kevincourtney@sportni.net

